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·       The sign above was seen in South Lake Tahoe on Nov.
19.

·       The Truckee Planning Commission hearing on Canyon
Springs has been continued to Dec. 1 at 6pm. Public comment
remains closed and the meeting will resume with deliberation.

·       Homewood plans to open Dec. 11.

·       CareFlight has named Dean Dow as its executive
director.

·       On Dec. 16 at 6pm Friends of the Library will host a
reading with local author Jennifer Quashnick. She recently
published “Mountaingirl Mystery- Sierra Nevada River of Lies”.
The free event is at the South Lake Tahoe Library.
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